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PacifiCorp Advice Letter 700-E – PacfiCorp’s rates will change effective November 8, 2022, 
as it implements its 2022 Energy Cost Adjustment Clause (ECAC) filing.  PacifiCorp annually 
submits an ECAC application to recover costs for fuel, purchased power, and certain other 
energy-related expenses.  Decision (D.) 22-11-008 authorized PacifiCorp to increase its 
customer rates due to a $3.3 million increase in costs.  PacifiCorp filed Advice Letter 700-E on 
November 18, 2022, to implement these authorized changes.  
 

 

Estimated Bill Impacts of Requested Rate Changes Effective November 8, 2022: 
 

Estimated Electric Bill Impacts1  PacifiCorp – November 8, 
2022 

 Average Residential Non-CARE electric bill $136.59 
 Average Residential Non-CARE electric bill increase $3.81 (2.9%) 
 Average Residential CARE electric bill $105.84 
 Average Residential CARE electric bill increase $3.09 (3.0%) 

 

 
 
1 Based on a “typical” residential customer using, on average, 850 kilowatt-hours per month. 


